



TOM FEUERBORN STATE DIRECTOR

STATE OF OKLAHOMA for one DEPARTMENT OF CIVIL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

December 21, 1993

Chief Wilma Mankiller Cherokee Nation P. O. Box 948 Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465

Dear Ms. Mankiller:

I am pleased to inform you that work has been completed on the Tahlequah/Cherokee Co. Integrated Emergency Management This plan will provide a framework in which the departments of each city, town, and the county can plan and perform their respective emergency functions during a disaster or national emergency.

While the plan attempts to be all inclusive, it recognizes the need for ongoing Emergency Management Planning by all jurisdictions of government within Cherokee County. planning process should be carried out using the team concept. Personnel that have a responsibility in emergency management and/or disaster response should be included in the ongoing planning efforts to maintain, exercise, and improve the plan.

To continue the planning process, the plan will be distributed at a meeting in the City Council Chambers on the 1st floor of the Tahlequah City Hall, 111 South Cherokee, Tahlequah at 6:30 p.m. on January 6, 1994. The attendance of you or your representative at this meeting is important in order to receive a briefing of the plan and to input your ideas and concerns as part of the planning team.

If you have any questions on the meeting, or the plan itself, please contact Richard Ferguson at this office (1-800-800-2481) or Gary Dotson at (918-456-2894). I look forward to meeting with you.

TOM FEUERBORN

Director

